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I believe that infertility should be covered by insurance companies.  Couples who 

struggle with infertility should not have to be out of pocket thousands of dollars. Let 

alone suffer from mental, emotional and physically from infertility. I have a very close 

friend who has close to $100,000 out of pocket for multiple testing, doctors 

appointments,  and consults. Infertility is expensive care and should not be denied 

access of care. Infertility deserves the same medical treatment and care from 

Insurance companies as other medical needs.   


